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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     November 3 & 4, 2018 
~All Saints Day ~ 

~Mite Box Sunday ~ Daylight Saving Time Ends~ 

Sunday:  8 & 10:30am Worship Services  

9:30am Sunday School & Adult Bible Study 

  Fellowship Hall – Pastor Rinderknecht – Ephesians 

  Sanctuary – Pastor Keinath – The Ten Commandments 

  Classroom by the Sanctuary - Cameron Heiliger – Sunday School for Parents 
 

Monday:  7:00pm Adult Class 

Tuesday:  NO Men’s Bible Study  

9:00am Quilting 

6:30pm Christian Ed Meeting 

   Fellowship Meeting 

   Youth Board Meeting 

7:00pm Ladies Small Group    

Wednesday: 1:00pm Visitation Guild 

       Kitchen Guild 

2:15pm Chapel at TLS 

6:30pm 8th Grade Confirmation 

   FIRE Youth Group  

Thursday:  10:30am Bible Study  

    7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

Friday:   2:00pm Veterans Day Assembly at TLS     

Saturday:  1:00pm Pickle Ball 

    5:00pm Worship Service 

 

 

 

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and 

glory to God by Betty Klimper. 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR:  
Katie Cardillo, Charles Duenow, Dena Provost & 

Delores D’Schaak (Lucile Smelser’s niece & sister), 

Ken Hale (Janine Liwosz’s brother), Mike Hall, Matt 

& Jackie Ingold and their daughter, Cassie, Karianna 

Jinguji, Kinsley Murri (Rod & Phyllis Myers’ baby 

granddaughter), Nannette (Leo and Diana Wohler’s 

daughter), Lori Smith (Ray & Bobette Smith’s sister-

in-law), and the family of MaryJane Weathermon. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VETERAN’S DAY ASSEMBLY – We are thankful 

for our veterans and at the assembly on November 9th 

at 2 pm we will be having a slide show.  We would 

love to share your pictures in the slideshow. You can 

bring them to the office or email them to 

school@trinitybillings.org.   

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS!!  The Wrinkled 

Righteous will be hosting our second annual 

Thanksgiving Dinner.  The dinner, like last year, 

will have the traditional tasty fixings.  All seniors 

are invited as well as church staff.  Set aside 

Wednesday, Nov. 14th 12:00 noon.  Come eat and 

socialize (activities) with friends following the 

meal.   There is no cost thanks to a grant from 

Thrivent.   
 

Please RSVP to Bill Crago at 248-3867 / text 698-

7777 or email thecragos@hotmail.com. 
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FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income  (Year to Date) $     675,252 
Actual Church/School Income  10/28/18) $     618,696 
Actual Church/School Expenses (10/28/18) $     584,391 

                                A difference of :                               $       34,305 
  

Budgeted Offering Target  (September 2018) $     212,056 

Actual Offering  (Through September 2018) $     226,797 

                                A difference of: $       14,741   
  

Weekly Offering Goal $       19,015 

Actual Offerings in October 4 of 4 weeks) $       67,500 
  

Expansion Offering       (October 27 & 28, 2018)  $            682 
YTD Expansion Offering  
                           (July 1, 2017–October 28, 2018) 

$       75,435 

Last Week’s Attendance – October 27 & 28, 2018 

Saturday Worship Service 108 
Sunday Worship Services 361 

Total Attendance Last Week 469 

Sunday School 38 

Adult Bible Classes No classes 

 

Offering Counters for November 4th: 
      Susan Loomans, Cheryl Wagenman, and Ann Boucher 

Offering Counters for November 11th: 
      Sherrie Murray, Deb White, and Roxy Klundt 

  

 

ON THIS ALL SAINTS' DAY, we remember 

those who have been called to their heavenly home 

this past year: 
 

Wardeen Kuenzel (1/23/25 – 12/10/17) 

Justin Hayes (8/6/72 – 12/25/17) 

Earl Zumbrun (11/12/1918 – 2/20/18) 

Alden Larson (1/20/29 – 3/15/18) 

Mary Jo Schindler (12/10/34 – 4/12/18) 

Jeannine Larson (3/1/30 – 4/25/18) 

Alice Reich (12/12/34 – 4/18) 

Keith Kober (9/6/59 – 7/10/18) 

Cindy Speed (9/19/57 – 9/12/18) 

Ron Anderson (5/5/34 – 9/27/18) 

Vicky Daniels (8/6/47 – 10/19/18) 

 

 

 

Support the 7th and 8th Grade Classes! 
The 7th and 8th Grade classes have been hard at 
work raising money for their class trips. You can 
help them by purchasing a beautiful Christmas 
wreath for yourself or a friend. Only $25.00 each. If 
you don’t know a 7th or 8th Grade student but would 
like to purchase a wreath, just call or stop in the 
school office or email the school at 
school@trinitybillings.org and we will take care of 
your order. Thank you for supporting our students. 

 

Partner with Trinity’s Youth As We Prepare to 

Attend Next Year’s National Youth Gathering  

Our group is set, and 

we’re ready to begin the 

next steps in preparing 

to experience our Real. 

Present. God. next 

summer in Minneapolis, MN. Next July, 23 youth 

and six adults will head from Billings to 

Minneapolis to learn, serve, fellowship, and grow in 

our faith. But, with such a large group, we need 

your help to get there! Will you partner with us? 

First and foremost, we need your prayer. Pray that 

God would open our hearts to experience all He has 

planned for us, open our minds to learn about Him 

in new and exciting ways, and that He would help 

us to grow together as a group in the coming 

months. Second, throughout the month of October, 

there is an opportunity to partner with us financially 

by “adopting” an envelope from one of the three 

boards located in the Narthex. Each board has a 

hidden message underneath, so help us “clear the 

board” to find out what it is! Envelopes can be 

dropped off in the offering plate, or with Cameron 

Heiliger. Thank you!  

 

HELP WANTED – The Altar Guild could use your 

help.  We work behind the scenes doing many 

different projects.  Come and check out all the ways 

we serve the congregation.  To find out more 

information, contact Cam Browne at 254-2692.      
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